
To Whom it may concern (aka ALL inclusive community minded people) 
 
There is a great and urgent need to create stable, service-supported housing options for 
adults with developmental disabilities and moderate to high support needs here in 
Vermont: 
 
To this end, please SUPPORT allocating 10.82 million for the implementation 
of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 186, in this years budget process. 
 
Additionally, please SUPPORT developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of 
stable, service-supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities. 
 
Thank You 
 
warmly, Maggie Swanke 
             Essex, Vermont  
 


